
 
 
 
 
June 9, 2006 
 
Life Touching Ministries 
1219 Minnesota Road, Lot 75 
Port Huron, MI  48060 
 
Re:  Private Inflow and Infiltration Violation(s) 
 Property address: 3404 24th Ave., Port Huron 
 Property parcel ID: 106-0029-000 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This letter serves as notice that the City of Port Huron’s Department of Public Works has 
forwarded to this office your name, as the owner of property located at 3404 24th Ave., Port 
Huron, Michigan. Specifically, the Department of Public Works representative has identified 
your property is discharging storm water into the City’s sanitary sewer system. 
 
This is a violation of Section 48-92 and/or 48-85 of the City of Port Huron Code of Ordinances, 
which states that: 

 
Water from roofs of buildings and/or surface drains shall not be discharged to a 
sanitary sewer, but may be discharged to the ground surface or to a storm sewer if 
available. 

 
Our records further indicate that you have received two (2) inspection notices requesting that you 
comply with the above-stated ordinance. To date, the City has received no response to its notices. 
The Department of Public Works has outlined the corrective actions necessary for you to comply 
with the above-stated ordinance. A copy of the inspection notices is enclosed. 
 
Compliance with this ordinance is required to prevent the over loading of our sanitary sewers. 
You are responsible for removing or correcting this problem. Please be advised that if you fail to 
correct the problem or respond to the Department of Public Works with your plan of action to 
correct this problem within thirty (30) days of the date of this letter, you will leave this office no 
other choice but to initiate a legal action that may include termination of your sewer service and 
civil penalties of not less than $1,000 plus actual damages, court costs, attorney fees and other 
expenses of litigation. 
 
Our goal is to work with you and assist you in any way we can to ensure your compliance with 
the City’s ordinances. If you are unsure of what needs to be done to be in compliance, or you 
have questions, please contact the City’s Inflow Information Line at (810) 984-4919. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

John L. Livesay 
City Attorney 
 


